
NEWS FROM MAYOR JOE  

June 2020 Town Hall: 17404 Sixth Street, Montverde, FL  34756  Tel: (407) 469-2681 

Hello, I hope you and your family are safe and doing well. So far, our zip code has had 
less than 5 Covid-19 cases. We have all done well with paying attention to what we 
need to do to stay safe and I hope this continues.  Your Parks and Community     
Building are now open, and I am planning on opening the Town Hall to the public on or 
before June 15th. If there is anything you need from Town Hall call 407-469-2681 or 
use the Web site  www:mymontverde.com or email us for help.   I would like to inform 
you about the projects that are in the works for our Town. First project is the street 
lights along the sidewalks in our Downtown area that will soon be installed. The lights 
will go from the corner of Porter Ave. and CR 455 to Kirkland Ave. and CR 455. This 
will add a great look and safety at night. We will also be replacing the street signs and 
stop signs along CR 455 with an upgraded brand and larger name plates...  

I also need to tell you that Lake County has finished everything that was needed, and 
they have voted to start the Roundabout on the corner of CR 455 and Ridgewood Ave. 
in June.  This project will take between four to six months at a cost of nearly one     
million dollars. The County feels this corner needs to get this roundabout installed 
mostly    because of the future traffic it is expected to handle. There will be detours in 
place for vehicles and I hope this project goes smooth. I will keep you up to date as 
we move forward.   As always if you need me for anything please feel free to call 
Townhall 407-469-2681 or my cell phone 407-496-1673.  Many Thanks!  

 



JUNE LIBRARY   REPORT  

The Library will open June 1st 

with limited services and       

occupancy. You must have a 

Library Card in order to use any 

of the Library Services.  Call  

407-469-3838 for information.  

IRRIGATION SCHEDULE  

Residential Irrigation- odd numbered             

addresses/no addresses may water  only on 

Wednesday & Saturday, not between 10:00 

a.m. — 4:00 p.m. 

Residential Irrigation—even numbered          

addressed/no address may water only on 

Thursday & Sunday, not between 10:00 a.m. 

— 4:00 p.m. 

Non-Residential Irrigation– may water only on 

Tuesday & Friday, not between 10:00 a.m. — 

4:00 p.m. 

DUE TO THE OUTBREAK OF THE  

COVID-19 VIRUS, PLEASE CALL 

TOWN HALL (407) 469-2681 OR 

CHECK THE HOME PAGE OF THE 

TOWN’S WEBSITE 

WWW.MYMONTVERDE.COM TO 

OBTAIN THE STATUS OF THE 

JUNE 9th TOWN                  

COUNCIL MEETING 

Please do not put plastic bags of any type 
in your recycle bin.  The plastic bags can 
be recycled at most Publix, Winn-Dixie, 
Target and Walmart stores and drop off  
locations can be found at: 
ww.plasticfilmrecycling.org   

To keep up with the events and 

activities of your Town, follow us 

on Facebook by searching for 

and  liking “Town of Montverde” 

and “Helen Lehmann                 

Memorial Library” 

Have you signed up for the Town’s Notification 

System CODERED?   If not, please register your 

cell phone, home phone and/or email with CODE 

RED for General and Emergency                      

Communications.  If you need assistance, 

please contact Brenda at Town Hall (407) 469-

2681 and she will be happy to assist you.  You 

can also sign up  today by using the following 

link: https://public.coderedweb.com/CNE/en-US/

BF66D3536CDB 

ADOPT—A—ROAD THANK YOU 

The Town of Montverde would like to say 

THANK YOU to Larry Kontny, Thomas 

Johnson, Skip Perry, Kim Perry, Wayne 

Gey, Bob Tomlinson, Jim Peacock and 

Jim Ley for their never ending support in 

keeping the community roadsides clean.   

RECYCLE  BIN NOTICE  


